










































Parcel 9- Haymarket Hotel Public Comments via website form 2018-04-05

Date First Name Last Name Organization Opinion Comments
2/26/2018 Mary Sweeney Oppose If they need to raise the height of the building to accommodate higher ceilings that take a floor 

off of the building and build the remaining floors taller. The skyline should not be affected by 
this new building. It's also incredibly ugly, cheap looking, with zero character. The thousands 
of people who enjoy the Greenway should not have the current iconic view of downtown 
altered for this building.

2/26/2018 Diana Tomova North End 
Resident

Oppose Perhaps the developer can reduce the number of floors and thus gain the necessary increase 
in ceiling height that their brand requires.




